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D- 06-25-01 

Date:  June 2, 2025 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Tag and Title Agencies 

From:  Business Licensing and Compliance 

RE: Duplicate Title Portal Transaction 

Purpose 

To advise dealers and tag and title agents of a delay to the deployment of the new portal 

transaction. 

Summary 

The MVA released a bulletin regarding “Requests for Duplicate Titles” on May 23, 2025.  This 

bulletin outlined a new process to request duplicate titles via the Business Portal that would 

require no documents.   

 

Due to unforeseen development challenges, this new function is not yet available for use.  MVA 

will send an update once the transaction has been successfully deployed and is available for use 

on the Business Portal.   

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Thomas Stottlemire-  tstottlemire@mdot.maryland.gov.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Want to learn more about electronic titling?    

  

We recently held two virtual town halls to talk about electronic titling.  If you missed the town 

halls (or just want to watch it again), the recordings are available on MVA’s Dealer/Title Service 

Bulletin webpage. We presented the same information at both town halls but recommend 

watching the May 12, 2025 recording.    

  

  

If you have any questions or comments about e-titling please reach out to Shanequa Richards-

Marks (srichardsmarks@mdot.maryland.gov) or Tim Batts (tbatts@mdot.maryland.gov).   
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